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10 th .May, 1921.

My Dear General;

Adverting to my letter of above number dated 
the 22nd. ultimo in connection with Mr W.A.Griffin of 
So.Gardner, Me.

I am today in receipt of a communication from 
the Quartermaster-General, stating that owing to the 
part-worn uniform not being available at Mo treal, 
the Senior Ordnance Officer, Headquarter Depot.Ottawa, 
was instructed to make this issue and reports that 
clothing was forwards b.v American m'xuress to 
W.A.Griffin on tne 4th. instant.

General Sir Arthur Gurrie,
Principal McGill University, 

Montreal. Que.

Yours sincerely,

GGMG., KGB


